
St Andrew’s with Castle Gate URC                                                              
Order for Worship for Sunday 13th March 2022 at 11.00am 

Welcome and Notices 

Call to Worship – Psalm 27:13-14 

Hymn – R&S 104. Praise, my soul, the King of heaven 

Opening Prayers and the Lord’s Prayer     

Reading – Psalm 27:1-6 

Family Talk 

Anthem 

Hymn – R&S 629. Make me a channel of your peace 

Blessing for the Offertory and for the Junior Church            
(Junior Church leave) 

Reading – Luke 13:31-35 

Hymn – R&S 265. I cannot tell why he OMIT v3 

Talk 1 – Waiting on God 

Hymn – R&S 491. Day by day, dear Lord  (x2) 

Talk 2 

Prayers of Thanksgiving and Intercession 

Hymn – R&S 531. Lord of all hopefulness 

Benediction (Sung Amen) 

 

Covid Precautions: 
 

 While in the Church and during worship the wearing of face-
masks is now a matter for personal choice. We ask that each 
other’s choices in this regard are respected.  

 If you would prefer to sit with others who have chosen not to 
wear a face-mask, please sit on the font side (right hand side) 
of the Church. If you would prefer to sit with others who have 
chosen to wear a face-mask, please sit on the organ side (left 
hand side) of the Church.  

 Singing the hymns and making responses is permitted. Please 
avoid projecting your voice.  

 Conversation within the premises is permitted, but please 
respect the need of some who might wish to retain social 
distancing.  

 At all times, please be aware of those who might be very 
cautious and very nervous of returning to a larger crowd of 
people.  

 “Coffee Time” will be held in the Fellowship Room immediately 
following the Service. 

 Junior Church will meet in the Church Halls. 

 Hand sanitizer is available on your way in to Church and on 
your way out.  

 The lift is available for those who need it.  

 Toilet facilities are available, off the vestibule, off The 
Fellowship Room and by the back stairs.  

 Offertory cash donations may be made by using the blue bags 
placed on the rearmost pews adjacent to each aisle. 
Alternatively Contactless donations may be made at the 
conclusion of worship using the machine located in the aisle on 
the ‘font’ side.  


